
 Priory Primary School 

NEWSLETTER  

                         Friday 27th June 2025                 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Monday 30th June is Move Up Day! 

Your children will spend the day in their new classes as a practice for September, and to 

meet their new teacher. We do this each year so that pupils can be comfortable and familiar 

with their new teacher and not be anxious over the summer break. 
 

However, we have some news to share first, which is that we will be saying farewell to Mrs 

Tolley at the end of the summer term, with grateful thanks for her work this year in Year 5, 

being our Science Subject Lead and also achieiving funding for the school to take two classes 

to the Hazard Alley Safety Centre!  
 

In September, we welcome Mrs Sibley to join us as a qualified teacher. Some pupils will 

already know her from the work she has done in school this year, supporting pupils with 

additional needs. She knows the school well and is ready to take on the new challenge! 

We are also trying something new this year. Two of our teachers are going to be moving up 

with their classes; Mr Walsh takes his class on to Year 4 and Mrs Zaman takes her class on 

to Year 5. 
 

These are the teachers in September 2025: 

 Reception Class Teacher - Mrs Webber 

 Year 1 Class Teacher - Miss Madden 

 Year 2 Class Teacher - Mr Mistry 

 Year 3 Class Teacher - Mrs Sibley 

 Year 4 Class Teacher - Mr Walsh 

 Year 5 Class Teacher - Mrs Zaman 

 Year 6 Class Teacher - Mrs Wakeling 

When you arrive at school on Monday, there will be signs up to each classroom, so you can 

practise finding the new room! At the end of the day, you will pick your child up from that 

classroom too. 
 

Otherwise, everything else is as per a normal school day. 
 

We all look forward to this exciting moment in the school year! 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Fraser 


